
 
WELCOME 

July 16, 2023 
 

“For those priests were made without an oath; but this with an oath 
by him that said unto him. The Lord sware and will not repent, 

Thou art a priest for ever after the order of Melchisedec.” Hebrews 
7:21 

 
Prayer Meeting  8:45 a.m. 

   Superintendent:  Kyle Stoltzfus 

   Today’s Lesson: “Our Eternal High Priest” Hebrews 7:14-28 

       Focus: To honor Jesus, our King of Righteousness and peace 

                    as our perfect High Priest 

   Next Week’s Lesson: “The Better Covenant” Hebrews 8:1-13 

 

Worship Service  10:00 a.m. 

   Song Leader:  JJ Nolt 

   Welcome & Announcements 

   Offering 

   Offertory:  Amanda Yoder 

   Prayer & Praise, led by David R. Miller 

   Message:  Pastor JR Weaver 

   Congregational Song 

   Benediction 

 

Offerings Last Week: 

   General                    $3,605.00 

   Local Missions               64.30 

 

Message Next Sunday: TBA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

This Week At Palm Grove: 

 

Wednesday – Men’s Purity Class will meet in the sanctuary at 7:30. 

Wednesday – All ladies are invited to join together in the school at 7:30 

as Miriam Labady shares her life story with us. 

 

Be in prayer for Pastor JR and MaryAnn, Pastor Todd & Tonia, and 

David R. and Ruth as they leave this week for the BMA Convention in 

Lancaster,  PA. 

 

***Thank You to the VBS Committee—Brendan & Wynette, Kyle & 

Annie, and Kelvin & KaShondra—and ALL volunteers for a great week.  

May God be praised.   

***The money raised for Loving Hands through the VBS $7,857.25.  

Matching funds = $15,714.50! PTL 

 

Thank you to all those involved in the service for Harvey, the flowers, 

words of encouragement and cards received.  Continue to pray for me. 

                                                                                     -Katie Borkholder 

 

We want to say thank you to each one who blessed us with our baby 

shower! Thank you to the ones who planned it and to each one that 

came! We feel so blessed and humbled by your support.   

                                                     -Blessings, Michael & Tiffany Hoover 

 

The month of Jully we want to bless Pastor Todd for his faithful service 

to our church. 


